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Public Notice 

 

 

Auchterarder Town Bus Service 
 

Due to local road resurfacing works, Service 49 
will NOT be able to serve the following places on 

the dates specified: 
 

Monday,  
27 January 2020 
 

Abbey Road 

Tuesday,  
28 January 2020 

Abbey Road, Abbey 
Park, Lundies Walk, 
Montrose Road or 
Canmore Place 

 

 

All other parts of Service 49 will operate as 
normal. 

 

Auchterarder Community Bus Group apologises 
for any inconvenience caused. 

 
Notice Published on 22 January 2020 

 
For further information: 

E-mail acbug2018@gmail.com Twitter @acbug2018  
 


